
Human Life is Sacred:
Understanding the

Assisted Dying for the
Terminally Ill Bill

Science and Bioethics Committee
invite you to:

Please join us on Zoom for a conversation
about the issues raised by the Bill with Dr

Mary McHugh and Patricia Stoat

Saturday 16th November 2024
11.00am - 12.30pm


